
Meeting notes from White Ribbon Group 
28th May – 10 am 

 
In attendance: R Walton (chair), K Wesley, Mike Wesley, Peter Munroe, David 
McGifford, Rachel MaCarthy< Nick Pimlott (Mentel)     

 
 

1. Apologies  
Were received from J Dakin, S Radcliffe, M Edwardson  
 

2. Last minutes / Notes  
Were approved by the group  
 

3. Astbury School update 
J Dakin and Yacob attended and a report sent to members of the group. The 
ambassadors were well received and pleased with the outcome of the event    
  

4. Town Centre stalls 
Looking to have a stall at the Pride event on the 20th of July - need to check on 
ambassador availability as some are already committed to helping and 
managing the event. Mentel expressed an interest in sharing a stall at future 
events. 

 
5. Talking to men  

Nick P provided an overview of the Mentel Service which is about creating space 
for all individuals and facilitating a controlled listening and sharing environment.  
 

6. myCWA update on Congleton services 
Funding has been withdrawn by CEC creating a shortage of £15-£20k to maintain 
current services in Congleton.  
 

7. Video for WRD2024 
Prickley Peach will be developing the promotional video in August 2024 
Ambassadors to be approached about support messaging within the video. 
 

8. AOB 
 
Mayors Civic Parade – Flags and representatives from groups are welcome  
Action Plan – Kay to update and hand it to Rachel  

 


